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Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
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executive.director@puc.nh.gov

April 8, 2011

RE: Hannaford Energy, LLC, Registration as a Competitive Electric Power
Supplier, Docket No. DM 10-336

Dear Ms. Howland,

Enclosed for filing, please find copies of the competitive electric power supplier
registration approval notifications that Hannaford Energy, LLC’s consultant has transmitted to
each of the five New Hampshire utilities in whose service territories Hannaford Energy does
business. These notifications of registration approval were transmitted as required under Puc
2003.01(k).

Although this is not an adjudicatory proceeding, an electronic copy of this submission has
been emailed to you contemporaneously with this mailing for the sake of efficiency.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Ka ie Gray
Counsel to Energy, LLC
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